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Hello Everyone, 
 
Week one of Term 2B is complete and we are just 
over half way through this academic year.  As always it 
has been busy here at TBS. 
 
On Friday we celebrated World Book Day and the 
students were asked to dress up as their favourite 
book characters. In assembly there was a parade and 
all staff members voted for the best dressed 
characters.  Although not everyone won a prize, all 
the students and their parents are to be congratulated 
for time and effort put into making/organising the 
fantastic costumes.  Well done to you all! Thank you 
to all students who donated a pound for the non-
uniform day, this money will go towards purchasing 
new books for our new School Library which will be 
opening very soon. 
 
Congratulations to the winners of the book vouchers:  
Nathaniel Peters, Alysha Clingham, Ronan Leo, Kiana 
Yon-Buckley, Ziontai Lawrence, Madisyn Young, Kiara 
Fowler, Riley Leo-Francis and Jordan Reynolds. 
 

 

 

 

 
 
In our assembly on Friday we also presented our Star 
of the Term (2A) awards to: Alysha, Ronan, Kiana, 
Penny, Kia, Savannah, Riley, Kaelyn, Zayla, Rhiann, 
Kyra & Owen.  Well done to all those receiving these 
awards this time around.  Keep up the hard work!  
 
 
Leaving us on Tuesday 
on the next Titan 
flight to St Helena will 
be our Year 10 
student Cohen 
Roberts. Cohen will 
continue his GCSE 
studies at Prince 
Andrew School.  All of 
us here at TBS wish 
Cohen the best of luck 
and hope that he 
settles into his new 
school and continues 
to do well in his 
studies.  
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Ms Winnie who was a TA here at school is also leaving 
us and returning to St Helena. Winnie has done an 
amazing job during her time here at school and we 
will all miss her smiley face around the place.  All the 
staff and students here at the school wish her and the 
family the very best of luck back home. Thank you 
Winnie and enjoy St Helena also thank you for the 
open invitation to pop in for a cup of tea and cake 
when we are on holiday.  
 
Leaving us next week, albeit only going down the 
road, is Denise.  Denise is our Office Administrator and 
front of house. Her calm and pleasant manner even 
when things are stressful and her ability to deal with 
many things at once meant that Denise was an 
important part of the smooth running of the school.  It 
goes without saying that Denise will be greatly missed 
by all the staff and students.  Denise I am glad that 
you will be at the end of the phone for when I have a 
question only you can answer. Don’t be a stranger 
Denise, please do pop by and see us.  Good luck and 
Best wishes from us all. 
 

New Additions:  This week we welcome to school 
Mani, a new addition to the Nursery class.  Mani has 
settled in very well and is enjoying her start to school.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Apologies to Jada whose 
photo was omitted from 
the last issue, Jada joined 
us last month and has 
settled in well. 
 
 
 

 
We also officially welcomed 
Ms Robyn to the team. 
Robyn has taken on the TA 
role and carrying out the 
work that Ms Winnie was 
doing.  Welcome officially 
to the team Robyn and 
thank you for the time you 
gave volunteering here at 
the school prior to taking up 
this employment.  
 
Miss Georgina Wilson will join us as the new 
Humanities teacher later this term. She arrives on the 
27th March flight and will start after her isolation 
period. We look forward to welcoming her to the 
team. 
 
Finally the next two weeks are going to be super busy 
here at TBS as we finalise preparations for our 
imminent COBIS visit. This starts on Friday 11 March 
and finishes on Friday 18th March. Much work has 
been done for this and fingers crossed the outcome 
will be favourable.  
Thank you to all the key players involved in this 
process. It truly is a team effort.  
So until next week, that’s it for now. 
Tania Maggott, Head Teacher 


